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Dear Sages Over 70 Selection Committee,

Frederick V. Buie

SR E L It is with great pleasure | submit for your consideration this letter of support for the
Teree Caldwell-Johnson L .

Sandy Hatfield Clubb nomination of Lynn Horak as a Sage Over 70. I've known and worked with Lynn for 30
Franklin Codel years and know him to be an outstanding leader, mentor, and advisor. We have served
Jim Cownie . . . T

Johnny Danos together on business and nonprofit boards and committees. Lynn is always willing to
Richard L. Deming, M.D, share his vast knowledge with others, especially those of the younger generation. Lynn's
::::yi":}:‘::an leadership in many key roles at the Community Foundation is of particular note. He has
Allison Fleming provided advice critical to the financial and operational well-being of this most

Michael G. Gartner important community asset and the organization is thankful for his ongoing service.

N. Brian Gentry
1. Barry Griswell

Cara K. Heiden In his role as a board member of such significant companies as Casey's General Store

H. Lynn Horak and Vermeer Manufacturing, as well as others, Lynn selflessly provides counsel to the
gii h';'i‘?::e executive groups. In all of his roles he has demonstrated the judgement and wisdom of
Sheldon Ohringer a Sage, who happens to be over 70.

Mary O'Keefe

$ill Oman Thank you for the opportunity to provide this letter of support and your consideration

Alejandro H, Piedras
Robert G. Riley, Jr.
Janis Ruan

Mark Rupprecht {\ Sincerely,

of Lynn Horak for this esteemed honor.

Fred Weitz
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Des Moines, lowa 5030
ph. 515.883.2626

fx. 515.309.0704

Johnny Danos
Director of Strategic Initiatives, LWBJ

President, Community Foundation of Greater Des Moines, Retired
www.desmoinesfoundation,org

ACCREDITER
brresess,
e

Confirmed in Compliance with
National Standards
for U.S. Community Foundations



